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Hi there, my name is Dani Dawes Cox. I am an elected PCP and district lead with 

Multnomah county Democrats, house district 45. I am writing in support of SB 704 

which will establish a Universal Health Plan Governance Board and directs board to 

create a comprehensive plan for implementing Universal Health Plan. The people of 

Oregon voted for universal healthcare and this is a necessary step that needs to be 

taken in order to see it through to implementation. In addition, I have heard support 

for this within my community. With the housing crisis the way it is we need to make 

healthcare more affordable. Healthcare costs are often an unexpected expense that 

can easily push a family or individual into a vulnerable financial situation. Please 

support SB 704 and thank you for your time & support!  

With gratitude, 

Dani  


